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OFFICE OF THE
MUNICIPAL COMMITTEL, GOJRA
DISTRICT T.T. SINGH(35301)

Ph: 046-9200083 Fax: 046-9200081

F-mail. mcgojralts@gmail.com

To
Mr. Shoaib Iftikhar,
The General Manager- Institutional Development,

Punjab Municipal Dgvelopment Fund Company
Lahore

no. /849Y Déted: 20 —032/f

SUBJECT: TRAINING SESSIONS ON OCCUPATIONAL SAFETY & HEALTH
TO COMBAT COVID —-19

Kindly refer the subject cited above.

We are much grateful for Punjab Municipal Development Fund
Company (PMDFC) for organizing training sessions for frontline MC staff, men
and women sanitary workers to kducate them on safety and health measures
focusing COVID-19 prevention drive. These training sessions are very helpful in
imparting/ sharing comprehensive demonstrative knowledge to our staff to get
prevented from the COVID-19 pandemic.This will enable us to play our role to
combat its spread. The training sessions were very useful and needed at this
time when the Covid-19 has entered its third phase. Moreover, the Citizen
Engagement sessions were also very helpful for us to engage the community in

COVID -19 prevention as well as in enhancing municipal service delivery to the
public.

Keeping in view the usefulness of these kinds of sessions, it is
requested that this activity may nbt bé one time rather it should be replicated in
future to provide support in combating current challenges being faced in terms of

COVID 19.

Chief Officer
Municipal Committee
Gojra

Cc:
e The Managing Director, PMDFC
e PSO to Secretary, LG&CD Department
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OFFICE OF THE

MUNICIPAL CORPORATION

MURIDKE DISTRICT SHEIKHUPURA
Tel: 042-37990444-47 Email: mc.mdk01@gmail.com

No. mc/mpk/_ 17T & Dated: 16-03-2020
To

Mr. Shoaib Iftikhar,

The General Manager- Institutional Development,
Punjab Municipal Development Fund Company
Lahore

SUBJECT: TRAININGS ON OCCUPATIONAL SAFETY & HEALTH TO COMBAT
COVID-19

Kindly refer the subject cited above.

We are much grateful for the training sessions organized by PMDFC for
frontline MC staff. These sessions delivered comprehensive demonstrative knowledge to
our staff to get prevented from the COVID-19 pandemic. This will enable us to play our
role to combat its spread. The training sessions were very useful and needed at this
time. The Citizen Engagement sessions were also very helpful for us to engage the

community in COVID -19 prevention as well as in enhancing municipal service delivery

to the public.

Keeping in view the usefulness of these kinds of sessions it is requested
that this activity may not be one time; rather it should be replicated in future.
Moreover, there are also other avenues regarding municipal service delivery that

require this kind of training sessions to be managed for MC-staff.

MUNICIPAL CORPORATION
T MURIDKE

CC:-

e The Managing Director PMDFC
» The PSO to Secretary, LG&CD Department
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